From: Roberto Mannella

Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 10:20 AM To: Pascual, Audrey <apascual@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Advisory Committee Review - Update

Audrey:

I was not planning on staying on past the current term, so I am not interested in extending to the end of the calendar year.

Please let me know how you would like me to proceed in formally stepping down from the committee.

Thanks.

Roberto

From: Pascual, Audrey

Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 10:51 AM

To: Roberto Mannella

Subject: RE: Advisory Committee Review - Update

Good morning Roberto,

Thank you for confirming.

Furthermore, thank you as well for your contributions and the commitment that you have made to the community through your role as a Member of the Trees and Forests Advisory Committee.

I've been advised by the Deputy City Clerk that this notice is sufficient. I will let you know if we require anything further from you.

Regards, Audrey



Audrey Pascual (she/her) Committee Clerk City Clerk's Office London City of London

300 Dufferin Avenue, London, Ontario N6A 4L9 P: 519.661.2489 x 5417 | Fax: 519.661.4892 apascual@london.ca | london.ca

As part of our ongoing efforts to stop the spread of COVID-19, the City of London has made changes to many City services. Visit our website for the latest information about City services and COVID-19.